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Strictly private & confidential 

Miss Jo Medlock 
Medical Information Manager 
Norton Pharmaceuticals 

Code A 

direct tel:i ........ ~;~----~ ....... ; ......... 
direct fax: [ ~oae A 

e-mail:i ...................... -~ ~-~i~-)~ ...................... 

Department for the Medicine of Ageing 

Dear Ms Medlock 

Re: The subcutaneous use of haloperidol 

Further to our telephone conversation this morning, I will be grateful if you will confirm 
by letter that haloperidol in the form of ’Serenace ampoules’ is not licensed for 
subcutaneous administration. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

The University of London’s Professor 
in the Care of the Elderly 

Please kindly reply to me at: 

. ....................................... ....................................... 

please reply to: 
Professor Brian Livesley MD FRCP 


